
Bright Source Energy, Inc. 
(formerly known as Lur II,  Inc.) 

Rich Rotte 
Realty Specialist 
Bureau of Land Management 
2601 Barstow Road 
Barstow, California 923 1 1 

January 24,2007 

Dear Mr. Rotte: 

Enclosed is our application for a 500 megawatt solar power station requiring approxirrlately 4000 
acres. After an exhaustive search we identified an area west of Broadwell dry lake thaot met the 
various requirements. We based our selection of this site on several criteria, including: high levels 
of solar radiation, availability of ground water, and proximity to electric and gas transmission 
lines. The specific location we propose is west of the dry lake and far enough away from the lake 
that cultural artifacts that are often prevalent at the edge of a dry lake would not be disturbed. If 
environmental or other concerns require a minor change in location, we can likely accommodate 
it. Our primary concern in the Broadwell basin is the need for contiguous land for five 
interconnected solar fields of about 800 acres each. 

Luz I1 is using our proprietary Distributed Power Tower (DPT) technology for this project. We 
are submitting the application without detailed technical information. We can providle this single 
page of Confidential Information under separate cover at a later date if required. 

To minimize water needs we have selected dry cooling. This requires approximately 500 acre-
feet per year of water which is about 10% of that required for conventional cooling. Without this 
amount of water the project is not viable. Bright Source Energy would like to start cc:mnstruction 
in 2010 and have the system operational in 2011. 

In addition to the NEPA environmental review, this solar project will require a license from the 
California Energy Commission, the lead agency for CEQA review. Bright Source Eirrergy will 
hire an environmental firm to prepare the Application for Certification (AFC) to the CEC. This 
application covers the environmental subject areas as detailed in Appendix A of the 299 Form. 
This typically requires four or more months to prepare. Bright Source Energy expects to start the 
preparation of this environmental document in late 2007 and to file with the CEC in early 2008. 
This document will also be filed with the BLM (in addition to the 299 form) as it w:ill provide the 
basis for the joint agency environmental review. The work carried out by Bright Source Energy's 
consultant will reduce the effort required of the BLM staff and its contractors to co~~.duct its own 
review and evaluation. 
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